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“Learning and Growing Together in the Light of GodÕs Love” 

HOLY WEEK SERVICES  
Many thanks to the children and staff for preparing and presenƟng their liturgies this week, each of which 

afforded us the opportunity to reflect upon the events of Holy Week leading up to the crucifixion.  
 

A SAD FAREWELL! 
We are really sad to be saying goodbye to Miss Nurse 
today.  Miss Nurse has been a much valued member 
of the staff team and has worked across the school 
bringing enthusiasm and posiƟvity to all she does. 
She will be parƟcularly missed in Year 6 and for her 
contribuƟon towards PE, dance and drama. We send 
our love, prayers and very best wishes with Miss 
Nurse as she relocates and wish her much happiness 
and success in the future. 

The staff and I wish you all a very happy and holy Easter  
and a restful and relaxing break. 

We are appreciative of the hard work and positivity of the children this term  
and the support and generosity of the parent body.  

Look after one another and be kind!  
 

All best wishes,  
Carolyn Scrutton [Headteacher] and the staff of St. Joseph’s. 

***TERM DATES REMINDER*** 
WE RETURN TO SCHOOL AFTER THE EASTER BREAK 

ON MONDAY 15TH APRIL. 
 

FOSJ Cake Sale 
The next FOSJ Cake Sale is on  
Friday 19th April at 3.15pm  
It is the turn of Year 5 & 6 to  

donate cakes for this event please. 

THE PARENTING PUZZLE 
This 10-week course helps parents to enjoy bringing 
up their children and get the best out of family life.  
Sessions are fun and informal and packed with lots of 
pracƟcal ideas, strategies and advice. The next course 
starts on 17th April and takes place at the Mole Val-
ley Family Centre from 7.30 - 9.30pm. To book a 
place on the course, please call  01306 740095 


